

Date: September 15, 2021

202102822

To:

Councilmember Liz Keating

From:

Andrew Garth, City Solicitor

Subject:

Resolution - Main Library Renovations and Closure

Transmitted herewith is a resolution captioned as follows:

RECOGNIZING and JOINING the Library's senior leadership, staff, and local officials in commemorating the South Building of the Downtown Main Library in preparation for its closing as it undergoes improvements and renovations as part of its *Building the Next Generation Library* initiative.

AWG/AKS/(lnk) Attachment 348483